







Kentucky Road Riders Chapter G January 2024

"FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE"

2024 GET-TOGETHERS: NEW DATE. Starting in January 2024 our get-togethers will move to the 2nd Tuesday of the month. Be sure to change your calendar to reflect new dates. January's get-together will be on the 9th.

Chapter G held it's annual Christmas Party at Kelly's Homestead in Dry Ridge. As always, we had our Dirty Santa Gift Exchange and we enjoyed dinner and show featuring music by Neil Diamond. Our 2024 Couple of the Year and Individual of the Year were announced. Congrats to Steve and Lesley Holder-Hare and Ron Harper.











Chapter G's December Gathering

Our December gathering is always a fun evening. This year we shared appetizers and desserts. Then we had a game of Dirty Bingo. To participate you had to bring 3 to 5 wrapped items from your home that you no longer wanted. To play we all selected 7 numbers from 1 –75, yes Bingo numbers, and as they are called you selected a wrapped item from the tables, but once the tables are empty, you would steal from someone. This continues until all 75 Bingo numbers are called. Then you select the gift stolen the most, or one you like to most from your stash. A story is told with left and right wording and you pass the item either left or right. Once the story is done, what you have is yours to keep.

















Laying of the Wreaths

Several members of the G participated in the Laying of the Wreaths at the Veterans Cemetery in Williamstown, KY on Saturday December 9^{th} .







Chapter G Memorial

The G lost 3 family members in 2023. As we reflect back on the year, we would like to remember them and their families.



Memorial-James "Jim" Morrison

On Tuesday, June 13th Chapter G lost another great member. Jim joined Chapter G in March of 2022. He loved going on the Ice Cream Rides and always had a wonderful smile to share with the group. He was an interesting fella to say the least, which you would know if you ever had the chance to talk with him. Besides riding motorcycles, Jim had a lawnmower repair service which I'm told he was very good at. Jim will be remembered for his love of family, tractor pulls, motorcycle racing, riding his trike, classic cars, and playing softball. Throughout his life he worked as a machinist, mechanic, lawncare and mower repair tech, and most recently as a special need's bus driver for Walton Verona Schools. He had an amazing sense of humor and was dearly loved and will be greatly missed by all who knew him.

Memorial-Asa M. Rouse



Asa M. Rouse Walton, Kentucky July 11, 1930 - August 4, 2023

Asa Rouse, 93, lifelong resident of Walton, KY, passed away on Friday, August 4, 2023, at St. Elizabeth Hospice in Edgewood, KY. The son of the late William Wendall Rouse and Louise {Jack} Rouse, Asa was born in Walton on July 11, 1930. He married the love of his life, Elizabeth "Libby" Rouse on June 18, 1952, she passed away on August 26, 2016.

Memorial—Stephen D Cumpton

Stephen D Cumpton

(September 28, 1961 - August 09, 2023)

Stephen D. Cumpton age 61, Beloved husband of Donna nee Mion, dearest son of Carol and the late Vernon Cumpton; dear brother of Brian (Theresa) Cumpton, and the late Christopher Cumpton, dearest dad of Michael (Jennifer) Grocke and Michaele Grocke.; grandpa and great grandpa of



many, uncle of many. Visitation will be held at the Skaja Terrace Funeral Home 7812 N. Milwaukee Ave. Niles, IL. on Tuesday from 4:00 PM until 8:00 PM. Funeral info 847-966-7302 or www.skajafuneralhomes.com

TABLE OF CONTENTS

PAGE	SECTION	PAGE	SECTION
<u>2</u>	Chapter Director's Report	<u>10</u>	<u>Chapter G Ride Schedule</u>
<u>3</u>	Assistant Chapter Director Report	<u>11</u>	Traveling Plaque/KY Chapter Meetings
<u>4</u>	Treasurer's Report/Member Enhancement	<u>12</u>	Newsletter Editor/Wing'd Rider News
<u>5</u>	Awards Coordinator Report	<u>13</u>	University Classes & KY District Events
<u>6</u>	Riders Education	<u>14</u>	<u>Items for Sale</u>
<u>8</u>	Social Secretary/Camping Coordinator	<u>16</u>	Advertisement/Where to Find Us
<u>9</u>	Ride Coordinator Report	<u>17</u>	2024 OPS Prom/Kentucky Blast Registration

TEAM G

OFFICERS		
Chapter Team Directors		
Donita Nardi	cd@chapterg.org	
Assistant Chapter Director		
John & Mary Eicher	acd@chapterg.org	
Chapter Treasurer		
Luanne Williams	treasurer@chapterg.org	
Chapter Membership Enhancement		
Jerry & Luanne Williams	mec@chapterg.org	
Ride Coordinators		
Lesley & Steve Holder-Hare	ridecoordinator@chapterg.org	

STAFF			
50/50 Coordinators		Social Secretary	
Dean & Kim Hedger	50-50@chapterg.org	Rena Hobbs	social@chapterg.org
Awards Coordinator		Special Events	
Gary Heil	awards@chapterg.org	Opened	specialevents@chapterg.org
Motorist Awareness		Pins & Patches	
Coordinator		Opened	
Charlie Hobbs	map@chapterg.org		pinsandpatches@chapterg.org
Newsletter Editor		Webmaster	
Mary Eicher	newsletter@chapterg.org	Steve & Lesley Holder-Hare	webmaster@chapterg.org
Camping Coordinators		2024 Couple of the Year	
Rick & Leah Cridlin	camping@chapterg.org	Steve and Lesley Holder-Hare	coy@chapterg.org
Utility Coordinator		2024 Individual of the Year	
Ron Harper	utility@chapterg.org	Ron Harper	ioy@chapterg.org

res·o·lu·tion /ˌrezəˈlooSH(ə)n/ -a firm decision to do or not to do something.

The history of making New Year's resolutions dates back about 4000 years to the Ancient Babylonians. They made their resolutions to the gods, and if they kept their word, they would be looked upon favorably, but if they didn't, they would fall out of the good graces of the gods. Similarly, the Romans would make offerings/promises to Janus, the origin of January, who was a two-faced god who looked both to the past and forward into the coming year. For the early Christians, the practice was more about looking at ones past mistakes and resolving to do better in the future. Today our resolutions are less about pleasing a higher power and more about self-improvement. About 45% of Americans will make New Year's resolutions this January 1 st , and an average 81% will have failed by February. But without the wrath of an angry god hanging over your head, it's not literally the end of the world. It seems that most New Year's resolutions go in one year and out the other. Still, in the spirit of improvement I quietly set some type of annual goal just to keep myself challenged.

It doesn't help that here in America our biggest celebration of the New Year involves dropping the ball. That's a heck of a way to start, don't you think? By the way, if you happen to be headed to Time Square for New Year's, here's another little fact...there is 1.5 tons of confetti thrown at that party and it takes 300 sanitation workers 15 to 16 hours to clean up the trash left behind, so be kind and follow the hikers' rule, "pack it in, pack it out".

Big decisions need to be made of what to resolve for 2024. There are so many things to choose from it's hard to settle on just one, but truthfully, I know that I can only handle one, and that's only if I really try hard. I could resolve to procrastinate less, but I think I'll set that one aside for now. I could set a goal to lose 10 pounds, but I know that with Ice Cream and Dinner Rides to look forward to, by September I'll only have about 20 pounds left to lose to reach that goal. I could vow to quit telling bad jokes, but nobody likes a quitter. I attempted to get some assistance in making this decision by asking a friend at work who does IT. His answer was the best resolution is 1080p; obviously that didn't help. I think I will have to go with my old stand-by that has never let me down yet. I resolve to have as much FUN as I possibly can. I hope you will join me!

I'd like to thank all of you for coming out and taking part in everything that Chapter G has to offer. You are what makes this group wonderful. Special thanks to all the coordinators who truly make Chapter G happen. I could not do it without you. I do not know what this year holds, but I promise to do everything I can to make 2024 a FUN and enjoyable year for our Chapter G family. Happy New Year Chapter G!

Donita Nardi Chapter Director



Happy New Year! Hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday Season.

So looking back on 2023 I can truly say it was a rough year for John and I. I was just finishing up PT on my shoulder when John started his knee replacements. Our riding season was non-existing on the trike, but we did participate with 4 wheels.

We attended the OPS meeting and the Murder Mystery Dinner. Had fun playing Glow Golf. Found a new Ice Cream stop—Chilo's. Attended the Ride-in, sponsored by Chapter T which allowed us to visit Lorretta Lynn's home. Had to miss the First Wing'd Rally, due to John's knee replacement. Watched the Florence Y'all game. Attended the Kentucky Blast. Also had a few chapter visits and other dinner rides included and Bingo. The point is, we were still able to participate on 4-wheels.

We are hoping 2024 allows us to get back on the trike for many of the events that are being planned. Sign ups are available for the Blast and the Wing'd Rally. We have made our reservations and are looking forward to these events and the Ride-in.

We would also like to congratulate 2024 Couple of the Year—Steve & Lesley and our Individual of the Year—Ron Harper.

February we have our annual game night at Gary & Darlene Heil's clubhouse at Lookout Farms. This is always a fun night and the soups and desserts are awesome.

As always, check the calendar on our website for events for the month so you can plan your calendar. Also, be sure to check out the Kentucky Road Rider website for State events.



John & Mary Eicher Assistant Chapter Director Hi Chapter G,

Congratulations to our winners from the Tuesday, December 5th Chapter Get Together!! Rena Hobbs won the \$10 Membership Draw this month. Troy Robinson won 1st place for \$19, John Keiter won 2nd place for \$11, and Rick Cridlin won 3rd place for \$8.

Thank you to all who participated in the December Gathering. What a great time exchanging our white elephant gifts – everyone was anticipating opening their gifts and finding out what items were stolen the most ②. Donita did a great job, and she created a poem that included passing gifts to the right or left. There were a lot of laughs – thank you for the fun Holiday Celebration.

Also, we want to thank Dean & Kim Hedger for always doing a great job selling 50/30/20 tickets at our meetings each month! If it was not for Dean & Kim selling tickets and our wonderful members and guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tickets, we would not have the opportunity to do the fun events that we do each year.

Jerry & Luanne Williams KY State/ Chapter G Treasurers

Hello "G" Friends,

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO CHAPTER G!! We hope you had a great Christmas celebrating this wonderful time of the year with your family and friends. It is a time of the year to reflect 2023 and look forward to celebrating 2024 with our family and friends. There is always so much to do with our wonderful Chapter G - whether you are on 2, 3, or 4 wheels – there is something for everyone. Thank you to our wonderful coordinators, Steve, and Lesley, who handle all the fun events.

Never hesitate to invite riders of all types of motorcycles as well as 4 wheels to join Chapter G and Wing'd Riders.

Please contact us if any of your contact information has changed—we do not want you to miss anything. Also, if we are missing your birthday or wedding anniversary dates, please let us know so you can be recognized—we will ensure the information is passed on to Rena Hobbs. If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Jerry & Luanne Williams
Chapter G
Membership Enhancement Coordinators
jerryandluanne@gmail.com



Happy New Year everyone. May 2024 be the year you are able to get out and ride like the wind and accumulate some miles. And while you are at it, attend as many Chapter Events as possible as you may be able to win an Attendance Award for the year.

As the new year begins, please record your ending odometer reading for 2023 and forward it to me. If you have not participated in the mileage contest before, submit both your beginning and ending odometer readings for 2023. Also, send your and your co-rider's guess for total Chapter mileage for the year. The deadline to submit data is **11:59 P.M., Sunday, January 14, 2024**. The deadline has changed from what was previously stated, as the Chapter Meeting will change to the second Tuesday of the month starting in January 2024. You may email the information to me at awards@chapterg.org or give it to me at a meeting.

Names:	
Ending Mileage:	
SWAG guess – Rider:	-
SWAG guess – Co-Rider:	

Gary, Darlene, Michelle & Raven Heil Awards Coordinator



Since 1973, the Motorcycle Safety Foundation (MSF) has been continuing to educate the American rider in motorcycle safety and operation. In 2023, they passed the ten million mark for the number of riders enrolled in the Basic Rider Course.

The U.S. Senate agreed to a resolution recognizing the Motorcycle Safety Foundation for 50 years of safety education and improving the ride for motorcycle riders across the United States. sponsored by senators Gary Peters of Michigan, Ron Johnson of Wisconsin, Ted Budd of North Carolina, Joni Ernst of Iowa, Thom Tillis of North Carolina, and Bob Casey of Pennsylvania.

The resolution recognizes that the "efforts of the Motorcycle Safety Foundation are aimed at making the roadways of the United States safer for both motorcycle riders and non-riders." It also notes that 46 states and the <u>U.S. Armed Forces</u> use an MSF curriculum as their motorcycle license waiver course and that nearly 10,000 RiderCoaches teach MSF curricula at 2,700 training sites across the country. It further notes that MSF meets the needs of motorcycle riders by continuing to create courses for the most popular types of bikes on the road and on the trail, including the hands-on <u>Adventure Bike RiderCourse</u> and the <u>DirtBike School_courses</u>, which help riders get the most out of their bikes. A copy of the resolution appears below.

While visiting the MSF website, msf-usa.org, I found that on-line classes are now available, starting at \$19.99 each. The MSF also offers two different sets of three classes for \$39.99 each. If you find you have a few hours of down time and are looking to add to your knowledge, or you just want to refresh what you have learned in the past, check out the classes they offer. They even have some preview videos to watch so you can choose the courses that are right for you.



Rick Artmayer KY State Educator

118TH CONGRESS 1ST SESSION

S. RES. 310

Recognizing the Motorcycle Safety Foundation for 50 years of safety education.

IN THE SENATE OF THE UNITED STATES

JULY 25, 2023

Mr. Peters (for himself, Mr. Johnson, Mr. Budd, Ms. Ernst, Mr. Tillis, and Mr. Casey) submitted the following resolution; which was referred to the Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation

> SEPTEMBER 30 (legislative day, SEPTEMBER 22), 2023 Committee discharged; considered and agreed to

RESOLUTION

Recognizing the Motorcycle Safety Foundation for 50 years of safety education.

- Whereas, in 1973, the Motorcycle Safety Foundation began creating the first motorcycle rider safety training curriculum in the United States;
- Whereas the Motorcycle Safety Foundation is a nonprofit organization providing motorcycle rider training and education;
- Whereas the Motorcycle Safety Foundation meets the needs of motorcycle riders by continuing to create courses for the most popular bikes on the road and on the trail, including the hands-on Adventure Bike Rider Course and the Dirtbike School courses, that enable motorcycle riders to get the most out of their bikes;
- Whereas new and experienced riders can benefit from learning basic motorcycle controls, safe-riding habits, and street strategies in a comprehensive, research-based curriculum created by the Motorcycle Safety Foundation;
- Whereas 10,000,000 motorcyclists have taken the Basic Rider Course taught by Motorcycle Safety Foundation rider coaches in the last 50 years;
- Whereas 46 States and the Armed Forces use Motorcycle Safety Foundation curriculum as their motorcycle license waiver course;
- Whereas nearly 10,000 rider coaches teach Motorcycle Safety Foundation curriculum at 2,700 training sites across the United States; and
- Whereas the efforts of the Motorcycle Safety Foundation are aimed at making the roadways of the United States safer for both motorcycle riders and non-riders: Now, therefore, be it

Resolved, That the Senate recognizes the Motorcycle Safety Foundation for 50 years of safety education and improving the ride for motorcycle riders across the United States. Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are celebrating in the month of January. If you have a birthday or anniversary in January that I have missed, please contact me so I can update my roster.



1/2 Gary Heil 1/4 Pam Haines 1/17 Raven Heil 1/19 Karen Keiter



1/5/68 Paul & Jackie Hertke

If you have any information, for anyone who is sick or passed away that needs to be forwarded to our Chapter G family, please contact me at: social@chapterg.org or call me at (859) 534-1018. social@chapterg.org

Rena Hobbs Social Secretary



Who is thinking about camping in January? Well, actually we are. No final plans yet, but we will have a schedule published soon.

If you have somewhere you would like to camp, please let us know. We are always looking for new adventures or possibly visiting some chapter favorite places.

North, South East and West there is camping everywhere. Cabins, Motorcycle, Trampers and Campers galore make for a diverse fun trip anywhere the G goes.



Rick & Leah Cridlin Camping Coordinator

Happy New Year! We hope the holidays were a beautiful end to a wonderous year.

As we begin preparations for a new riding season, please remember to send us your ideas/ suggestions. We look forward to hearing from you all year long and keep track of them for current and future use. Email: ridecoordinator@chapterg.org or text 513.967.2645.

As the monthly meeting has been moved to the 2nd Tuesday in the month, with our normal scheduled ride day as the 2nd Saturday in the month, ride communication and sign up will be important as soon as you know so we can adjust reservations as needed. There are now only 3 days between the meeting and the ride. We usually have several months' worth of signups out at a time during the meeting and we will do our best to make sure that continues. Email or text me (Lesley) if you don't happen to make it to a meeting to sign up. The ride info will always be on the website too.

We look forward to making more memories, furthering the friendships we've made while riding, and hope to get to know more of our "G" members this year. We are very humbled and excited to represent the chapter as Couple of the Year. Thank you for your faith in us!

Steve & Lesley
Ride Coordinators

"No Road is Too Long if You Have Good Company!"



Steve & Lesley Holder Ride Coordinators

January 2024

- 1st—New Year's Day Breakfast 9am—Cracker Barrel Dry Ridge. Join us for our annual New Year's Day breakfast.
- **3**rd **Bingo** 7pm Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 9th Chapter Get-together Gathering American Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 6pm, bring your dinner and join us, Meeting at 7pm
- 10th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 13th Visitation to Chapter A (Chasing the Plaque). Roosters Restaurant, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7, Louisville, KY. Eat at 11am, me at Noon.
- 13th <u>Dinner Ride</u> 3-4pm Axe Throwing at Flying Axes—100 W 6th Street, Covington, KY 41011. Followed by 5pm Dinner at Hofbrauhaus, Newport, 200 3rd St., Newport KY. Contact Donita to be added to reservations.
- **17**th— **Bingo**—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 24th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 26th Social Event 5 9pm Burlington Historical Courthouse, 2988 Washington St., Burlington, KY. We will socialize, play games and enjoy each other's company. You may bring your dinner or arrange for delivery once you arrive. Menus will be available for local establishments. If you would like to bring snacks to share, that would be great too! FYI, no alcohol is allowed in the courthouse.
- **27**th— **OPS Meeting 8:30am**—Burlington Historical Courthouse, 2988 Washington St., Burlington, KY.
- **27**th— **Prom 2024 6**—**10**:**pm** Celebrate the Prom of your choice. Registration can be found <u>here</u>.
- **30**th **Coordinators Meeting**—Luna's Florence. Eat at 6pm. Meet at 7pm.
- 31st Bingo 7pm Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!

February 2024

• 7th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early

to eat before Bingo!

- 14th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 17th Dinner Ride Lookout Farms Clubhouse. Our annual soup, dessert and game night. We will begin around 6pm. Please bring a soup or dessert to share and any games that you want to play. Please also bring your won drink.
- 21st Bingo 7pm Longnecks, Hebron, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 28th Bingo 7pm Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!

March 2024

- 6th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 9th Dinner Ride TBD
- 12th Chapter Get-together Gathering American Legion Post 4, US 42, Florence, KY. Social Gathering 6pm, bring your dinner and join us, Meeting at 7pm
- 13th— Bingo—7pm—7pm—Longnecks, Hebron, KY.
 Come early to eat before Bingo!
- **20**th **Bingo**—7pm—Longnecks, Wilder, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!
- 27th— Bingo—7pm—Longnecks, Richwood, KY. Come early to eat before Bingo!

Please be sure to visit the website for current ride schedule — www.chapterg.org/ride-schedule

Want to be added to the Impromptu Ride List? Email your name and cell phone number to text you if you want to be added to the Impromptu Ride List. Please contact Steve and Lesley: <u>ridecoordinator@chapterg.org</u>



TRAVELING PLAQUE

The Traveling Plaque promotes visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque. Points are given at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the most points, is awarded the plaque.

Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings.

Chapter A currently has the plaque and will have it available at their meeting on Jan 13th.



Chapter A—Louisville



Chapter C—Lexington



<u> Chapter G — Northern KY</u>



Chapter K—Henderson



<u> Chapter S — Elizabethtown</u>



<u>Chapter T — Paintsville</u>



Chapter Y-Mayfield

Meets the 2nd Saturday Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 Louisville, KY 40065 Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm

Meets the 3rd Saturday Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. Lexington, KY 40509 Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm

Meets 2nd Tuesday (NEW DATE)

American Legion Post 4 8385 US Hwy 42 Florence, KY 41042 6:00pm Bring your own dinner to eat and socialize—Meet at 7:00pm

Meets 1st Saturday
Echo Lanes
1698 Second St.
Henderson, KY 42420
Meet at 11:30am (CT)— Eat at 12:00pm (CT)

Meets 1st or 2nd Sunday (<u>check State Calendar</u>) Shoney's 1046 Executive Dr. Elizabethtown, KY 42701 Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm

Meets 3rd Saturday Giovanni's Pizza 261 Court St., Paintsville, KY Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm

Meets 1st Thursday
Majestic Family Restaurant
700 S 6th St
Mayfield, KY 42066
Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT)

If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, price and info.

We continue to acknowledge a "G" member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight. This acknowledgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc. Please send the information and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be sent by the 20th of the month.

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G. If there is anything you wish to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will take it into consideration.

It's not to early to sign-up for the 2024 Sponsorship of the newsletter, just \$10 for a month. This payment goes towards paying our website fees. Submit your article by the 20th of the month prior to your sponsor month.





<u>Click here</u> for the latest updates released from John Lazzeroni, Wing'd Rider President.

Not a member? Join online here!

Want to purchase Wing'd Apparel? <u>Click here</u> to visit their website. They have hats, shirts, pins and patches.

They have both 4" and 10" patches for Charter Member and Elite Member







Looking for a Road Course, you can sign-up on their website. Here's the <u>link.</u>

Be sure to check out their website for updated information. RPM Academy

OPS Meeting—January 27, 2024—8:30am—It is time to start planning in 2024 and the best way to start is with the Kentucky Road Riders Ops meeting on January 27th. Everyone is welcome to attend and participate. The meeting will be held at the Burlington Historic Courthouse in Burlington, KY.

Later that night we will be hosting the KRR Prom....the prom you went to or you wish you would have went to. The 50's, 60's, 70's, 80's and 90's will be represented. We are going to dance the night away, and have dinner catered by Olive Garden. Don't miss out on the fun with your friends from around the state and dancing with your

sweetheart. You just may have more fun than you did in high school!

Prom registration form is on page 16 and on State website

Ride-In—May 31st—June 1st— Hosted by Chapter K. More info to come.

KY Blast — Aug 15—17th. The rider courses will be held on Aug. 18th. Theme is 70's Hippie Bash—Peace, Love and Motorcycles. More information on the State website. Room rate is \$129 per night at both Hampton Inn & Holiday Inn. The name of the blocks is Wing'd Riders KY Blast. Here are links for the hotels;

Hampton: https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-

event/wing-d-riders-ky-blast/

Holiday: https://www.hiexpress.com/redirect?
path=hd&brandCode=EX&locale
Code=en®ionCode=1&hotelCode=DVVEX&PMID=99801505
AGPC=WRD&Cn=no&viewfullsite
etrue



Mens WarmGear 12V jacket liner X-Large, Mens WarmGear 12V heated leather gloves X-Large and a Dual temperature heat controller.

All for \$150

Contact Carl Girdler at 859-322-4481.





For any Gold Wing 2001-2010 $\,$

Windwings.net price: \$109.00.

Keiter price: \$40!

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com



2pc Belly Pan

For any Gold Wing gl1800

Wingstuff.com price: \$44.99.

Keiter price: \$25!

Contact John Keiter: 859-640-2704

Email: jbkeiter@gmail.com



1993 Honda Goldwing

New Tires, new brakes.

Price: \$4,500 or best offer

Contact: 859-537-0974



NEW ORAGUARD

Stone Guard Film use to protect bike fenders. **Never used**.

\$75.00

Pete Heiss

Ph: 859-250-6169

Email: pheiss3219@aol.com











You can find us on the web at:

chapterg.org



Be sure to join our Facebook group.

KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter G

Rider:

Kentucky Road Riders Prom 2024!

When: Saturday, January 27, 2024, 6pm - 10pm Where: Burlington Historical Courthouse, 2988 Washington St, Burlington, KY 41005



- · Celebrate the Prom of your Choosing, Past, Current or Future
 - The 50's, 60's, 70's and 80's will be represented
 - · Prom King & Queen
 - · Prom Trivia Games Music through the Years!
 - Cost is \$30.00 per WR member/\$35.00 per non-WR member

Dinner: Create your own pasta bar from Olive Garden
Two Types of Pasta - Spaghetti & Fettuccini
Meat Sauce - Marina - Alfredo Sauces
Grilled Chicken - Meatballs - Italian Sausage
Salad - Breaksticks - Snacks - Dessert
Drinks: Punch -Tea - Water

Registration Information

____ Rider/Co-Rider: ______

Address:	ess: City/State/Zip:	
Phone:	Email:	
State/Chapter:	Wing'D Member:	\$30.00 x Total: \$
	Non-Wing'D Member	: \$35.00 x Total: \$
	Make Checks payable to: Kent	rucky Road Riders.
Mail Registra	ttions to: Rick and Leah Cridlin, PH: 859-534-52	1601 Drake Ct., Hebron, KY 41048 192
Wing'D Rider, co-spo which I/We may become	msoring organizations or any property own	is event and we further agree to hold harmless ner(s) for any loss or injury to self or property in in the event. I/We agree to assume responsibility and understand these terms.
Rider:	Rider/Co-Rider:	Date:



Kentucky Road Riders 2024 KY Blast District Rally August 15 - 17, 2024

The Showroom, 2405 Lebanon Rd, Danville, KY 40422

70's Hippie Bash

Peace - Love - Motorcycles

Join Kentucky for our 2nd Rally with Wing'D Rider Vendors— Games - Wingo Couple/Individual of the Year Selection Daily 50/30/20 – IOY/COY Social Hour Chapter Challenges & Daily Rides There is really something for EVERYONE!

Accomodations:

Holiday Inn (859)209-2928 200 Shannon Way, Danville, KY 40422 Group Name: Wing'D Riders, KY Blast King&Double Rooms \$129.00 per night + tax

Hampton Inn (859)236-6200 100 Montgomery Way, Danville, KY 40422 Group Name: Wing'D Riders, KY Blast King&Double Rooms \$129.00 per night + tax

Chimney Rock Campground (859) 936-0271 220 Chimney Rock Rd Harrodsburg, KY 40330 \$40.00 per night (14 miles away)

Registration Information

Rider:	
WING'D#	Exp:
Rider/Co-Rider:	
WING'D#	Exp:
Address:	
City/State/Zip:	
Phone:	
Email:	
State/Chapter:	
Miles to Rally: One	Up:Two Up:
Miles to Rally: One	Up:Two Up:
Miles to Rally: One *****Pre-Registration El For PRE-REGISTRATION and	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, yo
Miles to Rally: One *****Pre-Registration En For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be postm KRR Member: \$35.00 x	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024.
Miles to Rally: One *****Pre-Registration En For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be postm KRR Member: \$35.00 x Non-Member: \$40.00 x	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** I STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$ Total: \$
Miles to Rally: One *****Pre-Registration En For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be postm KRR Member: \$35.00 x Non-Member: \$40.00 x	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** I STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$ Total: \$
*****Pre-Registration En For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be postm KRR Member: \$35.00 x Non-Member: \$40.00 x 2024 Rally Pin: \$5.00 x Is this your First KY Rally?	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$
*****Pre-Registration En For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be postm KRR Member: \$35.00 x Non-Member: \$40.00 x 2024 Rally Pin: \$5.00 x Is this your First KY Rally?	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$
State/Chapter:One *****Pre-Registration Ender of the PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be poster of the PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be poster of the PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be poster of the PRE-REGISTRATION and PRE-REGISTRA	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$
*****Pre-Registration En For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be postm KRR Member: \$35.00 x Non-Member: \$40.00 x 2024 Rally Pin: \$5.00 x Is this your First KY Rally? _ Is this your first Rally of any	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$Total: \$Total: \$total: \$ iter July 26, 2024****
Miles to Rally:One *****Pre-Registration End For PRE-REGISTRATION and registration MUST be poster KRR Member: \$35.00 x Non-Member: \$40.00 x 2024 Rally Pin: \$5.00 x Is this your First KY Rally? _ Is this your first Rally of any	Up:Two Up: nds on July 26, 2024*** STATISTICAL AWARDS, you narked by 7/26/2024. Total: \$ Total: \$ Total: \$ ter July 26, 2024**** Total: \$

Day Passes Sold on-site: \$20.00 Full Registration Fee Includes:

Ice Cream Social - RPM Academy Courses On Bike Games/Team Challenges

Statistical Awards are based upon Pre-Registration

Largest KY Chapter in Attendance by Percentage
Largest KY Chapter in Attendance
Largest District Outside of KY
Longest Distance 1-Up Male/Female
Longest Distance 2-Up Male/Female



Friday Night Boogie Bash: August 16, 2024 6:00pm

Number attending _____ x \$25.00 each=__

Boogie Bash includes:

Dinner - Dancing - 70's Trivia Munchies & a Groovy Time for Everyone!

Friday Boogie Bash Total:	
Total:	
Make Checks payable to: Ken	tucky Road Riders

Mail Registrations to: Rick and Leah Cridlin

Registration Total:

1601 Drake Ct., Hebron, KY 41048 PH: 859-534-5292

Like us on Facebook:

Kentucky Road Riders

Visit our State Website:

www.kyroadriders.org

Email a picture of yourself back in the 70's for some fun trivia!

kentuckyroadriderdirector@gmail.com.

Please answer the following trivia questions:

How old were you in 1970?
Did you own a motorcycle? If so, what type?
Who was your favorite music group?
What was your favorite TV show?
Were you team Disco or team Hippie?
What was your favorite Atari video game?
I/We agree to conform and comply with the ideas governing this convention and we further agree to hold harmless KRR, co sponsoring organizations or any property owner(s) for any loss or injury to self of property in which I/We may become involved by reason of/or participation in the convention. I/We agree to assume responsibility for any property which we damage or destroy. I/We have read and understand these terms.
Rider:
Co-Rider:
Data